
                                   NEWSLETTER               17th June 2025 

They have all been stars…..                                                  

 

 

Dear Parents/carers 

The summer holidays are nearly up on us again. How quickly does a year fly?  

To help you through the summer holiday with childcare we are putting together a 

varied programme to suit children of all ages and abilities.  

Bookings can now be taken, although holiday planning has not yet been finalised, 

hopefully it will be complete in the coming week. 

 

Pease note below, venue, fees, dates open and closed. 

VENUE: Church of England Primary School  

OPEN: Thursday 24th July to Thursday 21st August   

Except for Friday 1st, Friday 8th, Friday 15th August   

FUNTASTIK CLOSED Friday 22nd August until the school reopens in September. 

FEES: Children not registered with the OOSC £27.00, otherwise registered £25.00. 

 

September term: 

If your child is already registered with the Funtastik OOSC and are continuing to 

attend in September, there is no need to reapply for a place. Their place will be 

transferred through to the September term, unless the parent/carer of any child 

wishes to change or cancel days in September. Please bear in mind that childcare 

places are at a premium. And it may not always be possible to accommodate your 

change. 

 

Parent/carer who have a child attending the OOSC and wish their sibling to attend in 

September please could you collect a Parent Pack. This will need to be completed 

and returned prior to the end of term to guarantee a place, If not already done so? 

 

Safeguarding: 

We would like to politely remind parents/carers that if your child is absent on the 

day’s book to attend the OOSC, and are off ill, or attending any of the schools 

activities/clubs, or going home with a friend, to notify the club as soon as possible. 

Please note…If for any of the above reasons your child does not attend on days 

booked you will still be charged the fee for that session. 

 

Also if you send a person to collect your child (relation/friend) and the person is 

unknown to staff, please text prior to collection, giving their name to let us know.  

 

Staffing: 

Although Funtastik is fully staffed at the present time we will have vacancies for staff 

in September, due to staff moving on to University or retirement. So if you know of 

any suitable person, maybe a family member or friend, who would like a part-time job 

in childcare please could you pass this information on to the manager of your club? 

 

To Parents/carers ,if your child is one of the of the children who is moving on and 

leaving the club ,the staff members of Funtastik would like to wish them the very best 

for their future.  


